
 

  

Municipal Building 
222 West Hargett Street 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 
 
One Exchange Plaza 
1 Exchange Plaza, Suite 1020 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27601 
 
City of Raleigh 
Post Office Box 590 • Raleigh 
North Carolina 27602-0590 
(Mailing Address) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:       Julie Parham, Raleigh Water Department 

 

FROM:  Lekesha Shaw, Manager 

Business Engagement and Opportunities Program (BEOP),  

formerly MWBE 

 

DATE:   June 11, 2025 

 

SUBJECT: Contract Award Recommendation for the Large Diameter Valve 
Replacements Project 
 

The division has completed its compliance review of bid documents submitted 
by Moffat Pipe, Inc., the apparent low bidder for the Large Diameter Valve 
Replacements Project in the amount of $2,606,610.00. 
 
Moffat Pipe, Inc.  is an underutilized firm, certified through the NC DOA/HUB 
and/or NC DOT/DBE programs, and proposes to perform $2,085,288.00,  80% 
of the project.   
 
The estimated total cost of construction subcontracted to underutilized 
businesses is $0.00. Total participation of certified firms is $2,085,288.00,  
80%. This meets or exceeds the 15% underutilized business participation goal. 
 
The Business Engagement and Opportunities Program (BEOP) and Raleigh 
Water Department acknowledge the overall goal achievement. Moffat Pipe, 
Inc.  is encouraged to continue seeking opportunities to engage underutilized 
businesses throughout the duration of the project, where feasible.   
 
Please proceed with awarding the contract. If you have any questions or require 
further information, please contact our office at (919) 996-5740. 
 
 
 
cc: pa 
 


